
 

DATE: MAY 6, 2021 
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Preston 
Chairperson 
 

RE: Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Government Audit and Oversight Committee I have deemed 
the following matters to be of an urgent nature and request each be considered by the full Board on 
Tuesday, May 11, 2021, as Committee Reports: 
 
File No. 210456 [Emergency Ordinance - COVID-Related Hazard Pay] 
 Emergency Reenactment of emergency ordinance (Ordinance No. 36-21) to temporarily require 
 certain retail locations that include grocery stores or pharmacies, and property service contractors 
 for retail locations that include grocery stores or pharmacies, to pay employees an additional five 
 dollars per hour during the public health emergency related to COVID-19. 

 
 
These matters will be heard in the Government Audit and Oversight Committee during a regular meeting 
on Thursday May 6, 2021, at 10:00 a.m.  
 

 
 
 


